
Due to Unplanned Maintenance, Golden Pass Pipeline will not accept nominations at the Florida Gas 

interconnect (Loc 746935).  These restrictions will take effect immediately and continue until further 

notice.   

GPPL apologizes for any inconvenience and will update as additional information becomes available.  If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Medrano at 713-860-6331. 


